
Submitted on February 07, 2024 | 08:38 AM 
  
Comment Type 
Public Comment 
First Name 
John 
Last Name 
Johnston 
Email 
johnjohnstoniii@cox.net 
Received Date 
Publish Status 

Comment 
There is no way that the sale of Blue Cross should be allowed. None. This is essentially a money raid. It will 
result in lower quality healthcare and more expensive healthcare for many Louisiana citizens. Do your job 
to protect Louisiana citizens and stop this raid now. 
 


